
These websites are not endorsed by the Azusa Unified School District and the school district is not 
responsible for their content. Please browse with care. 

If your parents didn’t go to college this site has many 
resources to provide you with the know-how for 
getting through the college application process. 

http://www.imfirst.org/ 

This site lists 100 top SAT vocabulary words and 
definitions. 

https://www.vocabulary.com/lists/23400 

This site lists 100 different SAT vocabulary words. 
http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-
adv/eduadv/kaplan/kart_ug_sat100.html 

This site has digital flash cards of the 100 words from 
the Washington Post vocab list. 

http://quizlet.com/402/100-most-common-sat-
words-flash-cards/ 

This is a part of the College Board’s website that you 
can use for college planning. 

https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/ 

This is a list a books supposedly recommended by the 
College Board for college bound students. I could not 
find the list on Collegeboard.com, but several 
websites refer to this list. 

http://wcpscollegeandcareer.weebly.com/uplo
ads/7/7/1/1/7711918/college_board_recomme
nded_books.pdf 

This is another part of the College Board website 
devoted to preparing for the SAT. You can sign up for 
the SAT question of the day here. 

http://sat.collegeboard.org/home?navid=bf-sat 

Princeton Review is a test prep company. Their 
website has some helpful tools for college and career 
planning.  

http://www.princetonreview.com/college-
education.aspx 

The Princeton Review Vocab Minute has clever songs 
that can expand your vocabulary. 

http://www.princetonreview.com/vocab-
minute.aspx 

ACT is a college admissions test that most schools 
accept in place of the SAT. Their website has some 
helpful research and test prep tools. 

http://www.actstudent.org/college/ 

If you have taken the PSAT, this website will provide 
you with your projected SAT score and give you a 
customized study plan. 

https://quickstart.collegeboard.org/posweb/log
in.jsp 

This is a link to the a cappella version of the Stevie 
Wonder song I played on the last day of summer 
school. 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bo5XRpehl
dw 

Use this website to discover where you can apply for  
scholarships. 

http://www.fastweb.com/ 

http://www.imfirst.org/
https://www.vocabulary.com/lists/23400
http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-adv/eduadv/kaplan/kart_ug_sat100.html
http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-adv/eduadv/kaplan/kart_ug_sat100.html
http://quizlet.com/402/100-most-common-sat-words-flash-cards/
http://quizlet.com/402/100-most-common-sat-words-flash-cards/
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/
http://wcpscollegeandcareer.weebly.com/uploads/7/7/1/1/7711918/college_board_recommended_books.pdf
http://wcpscollegeandcareer.weebly.com/uploads/7/7/1/1/7711918/college_board_recommended_books.pdf
http://wcpscollegeandcareer.weebly.com/uploads/7/7/1/1/7711918/college_board_recommended_books.pdf
http://sat.collegeboard.org/home?navid=bf-sat
http://www.princetonreview.com/college-education.aspx
http://www.princetonreview.com/college-education.aspx
http://www.princetonreview.com/vocab-minute.aspx
http://www.princetonreview.com/vocab-minute.aspx
http://www.actstudent.org/college/
https://quickstart.collegeboard.org/posweb/login.jsp
https://quickstart.collegeboard.org/posweb/login.jsp
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bo5XRpehldw
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bo5XRpehldw
http://www.fastweb.com/


Another website for research and college planning. http://www.newfuturo.com/ 

This site encourages young people to prepare for 
college using four simple steps. 

http://knowhow2go.acenet.edu/ 
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